NOTICE OF PLANNING COMMISSION
VILLAGE OF BALSAM LAKE

Notice is hereby given of a public meeting to be held by the Planning Commission of the Village of
Balsam Lake to consider the following request:

Conditional Use Permit #69: Daniel & Debra Peters, 126 Park Avenue, Balsam Lake request to consider
a conditional use permit to build a 48x36 pole shed with 12 foot walls and a 48x12 lean to at 126 Park
Avenue.

The public meeting will be held in the Board Room of the Balsam Lake Village Hall located at 404
Main Street in Balsam Lake on Thursday May 16, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. A copy of the proposed building &
site plans is available for review from the Village Clerk upon request. You are invited to attend and
speak on this request, as you desire.  Lori Duncan, Village Clerk-Treasurer



